
s h o w t i m e
AUGUST 18TH 2016

KINGSTON CITY HALL

5th/6th Central Moorabbin Scout Group 
www.moorabbinscoutgroup.net

We are heading to Showtime next week. The show will replace 
our regular Troop night that week. We are going to the special 
Scout night and that means free food in the middle of the show! 

We are going to pre-purchase tickets so you need to register 
online to ensure you have a seat. 

Parent and Sibling are welcome to join us (adult tickets are $25) 

When:  7.00pm till 10:00pm Thursday 18th August  
Cost:  $20 
Where:  Drop off/Pick up from the Kingston City Hall 
   985 Nepean Highway, Moorabbin 

Payment in cash on the night 

There is NO SCOUTS on Tuesday 16th August 

Register online via our website by Tuesday 16th August 

PLEASE NOTE THE ONLINE REGISTRATION MUST BE 
COMPLETED WITH A YES OR A NO. SO EVEN IF YOU’RE NOT 
ATTENDING YOU STILL NEED TO REPLY 

Any Questions? Please contact any of the leaders.

http://www.moorabbinscoutgroup.net
http://www.moorabbinscoutgroup.net

